










July 30, 2025 
 
Hamilton Planning Board 
Attn: Mr. Mark Connors 
650 Asbury Street 
Hamilton, MA 01936 
 
Subject: ANR Subdivision Request – 461 Asbury Street 
 
Dear Planning Board members, 
 
Harborlight Homes would like to request that the proposed ANR Subdivision at 461 Asbury Street be 
added to the August 19th hearing agenda instead of the August 5th hearing, despite the date of 
submission to Mr. Connors. This change in date will allow me to attend the hearing in case the Board 
has any questions about the plan, proposed subdivision, or history of the future development that this 
subdivision will enable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Connolly 
Project Manager 


